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Weekly Reminders from Earl Kitchener School… 

National School Bus Safety Week October 16th – 20th  

Tuesday, October 17th:  

 Nutrition Program (apples & cheese) 
 School Council Meeting 7 p.m. Room 031 

Wednesday, October 18th:  

 Photo Day 

 Bus Driver Appreciation Day 
 Swim Team Practice at Ryerson Recreation Center  

Thursday, October 19th:  

 Nutrition Program (apples & cheese) 

 Lunch Lady 

UPCOMING…… 

 
Playground supervision begins at 8:35 a.m.  Students are not to be dropped off 
prior to 8:35 a.m. 

 
We have several lost items in the lost & found bin.  Please ask your children to have 

a look to see if anything belongs to them.  Parents are welcome to have a look 
before or after school. 
 

Please remember to notify the school if your child is going to be absent.  The office 

phone number is 905-528-0223.  You can leave a message anytime day or night.   

The office is a very busy place and we do our best to relay messages however, we 

cannot guarantee that messages left within the last 30 minutes of school will be 

relayed.  To ensure a safe and smooth dismissal we ask that you notify your child’s 

teacher by writing a note in their agenda. 

Parent/Teacher Interviews:  Interviews will be held after school on Thursday, 

November 2nd and Friday, November 3rd. To book an appointment with your child’s 

teacher please see the document on the school website titled: 

“School.Appointments.Parent.Instructions”.  An information sheet has been sent 

home with your child. 

Wednesday, October 25th: Child Care Worker and Early Childhood Educator 

Appreciation Day 

Mad Science starts October 26th and runs until December 21st with the exception of 

November 2nd.  There will be no Mad Science or Ukulele on November 2nd. 
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Please join us for our next School Council/Home and School Meeting on Tuesday, 

October 17th. If you are interested in Fright Night, we will be focused on event 

planning from 8-9pm. Hope to see you there!  

 

 

 

Fright Night: Saturday, Oct. 28, 4-7pm 

 
Fright Night is fast approaching. For this event to be a success, we need your help!  

 
1) Drop off small used toys, new toys and games, allergy-safe store-bought treats 
and bottles of wine in the MAIN OFFICE. 

 
2) Sign up to bake treats, themed cakes and sugar cookies at the following link: 

http://ekhomeandschool.bringit.bz/public/1beef1 
 
3) Sign up to volunteer on Fright Night at the following link: 

http://ekhomeandschool.bringit.bz/public/14c961 
 

4) Sign up to help with set-up or tear down at the following link: 
http://ekhomeandschool.bringit.bz/public/9373bf 
 

5) Watch for information about the Silent Auction basket sponsored by your child's 
class.   

 
You can also contact us directly at ekhomeandschool@gmail.com  
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